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We have been absolutely blown away by the way the children have adapted to their new 

teaching arrangements – their behaviour and focus on learning have been outstanding. We feel 

privileged to be teaching them! 
 

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact Miss Murphy - 

claire.murphy@moulton.suffolk.sch.uk or Mrs Grosvenor 

egrosvenor@edu.moulton.suffolk.sch.uk  

Miss Murphy and Mrs Grosvenor 

 
What have we been doing? 

 

Phonics How 'w' and 'qu' change the sound that 'a', 'ar' and 'or' make in some words. 

English 

This week we have begun learning the text map for ‘Trust me, Jack’s Beanstalk 
Stinks’ by heart. See We have compared this to the traditional story, written 
speech for the characters. We also have looked at conjunctions and we did a 
reading comprehension on the cycle of a bean plant. 

Maths 
We have been telling the time on analogue clocks, in hours, half past, quarter 
past and quarter to. 

Music 
We continued rehearsing our Jack and the Beanstalk performances. We are 
excited to be performing next week. 

RE We thought about what symbols represent Easter to us.  

Art 
We had lots of fun mixing primary and secondary colours to see what colours 
we would make using paint. 

Science 
We started our topic of living things, we looked at the different categories we 
can put animals in.  

Geography 
We learned the continents and oceans, locating them on a map, and began 
exploring the Amazon Rainforest as a habitat, locating it on a world map, 
too. 

 

Home learning 

Spellings are due for our test on: 8/3/2024- They have come home today. 

Please continue reading (our reading percentage was rather low this week), practising maths 

targets and times tables. Thank you kindly for your support! 
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